
Dear Exhibitors and Visitors, 

 

We at Konya Agriculture Fair wants to express our concern for everyone impacted by 

coronavirus. Like all of you, we have carefully monitored the global health crisis 

related to COVID-19 coronavirus.  Our top priority is the health and safety of 

everyone involved in Konya Agriculture Fair; employees, customers and exhibitors. 

 

The 18th edition of Konya Agriculture Fair, the leading agricultural mechanization fair 

in Turkey, which is scheduled to take place in Konya on March 17-21, 2020 has been 

rescheduled to take place on June 2-6, 2020. 

 

Moving forward, we are continuing to liaise directly with all relevant Turkish 

authorities on a regular basis, whilst monitoring and complying with the World Health 

Organisation guidance, and rest assured we will keep you informed of any new 

developments as we receive them. 

 

We will be delighted to welcome you in June 2-6, 2020 at Konya Agriculture Fair with 

the support of all our agricultural stakeholders. 

 

We would like to thank you for your support during this challenging period. 

 

Our thoughts are with all those affected in these difficult times. 

 

If you require further information, please do not hesitate to 

contact: nuroksuz@tuyap.com.tr / dorukaydin@tuyap.com.tr  

  

Sincerely, 

Tüyap Konya Fairs Inc. 
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